



# Lady Eaton E.S.

March 2016

http://lees.tldsb.on.ca	Safe Arrival Line 705-799-6055
Trustee Judy Saunders	Superintendent Katherine MacIver

### Principal's Message

Parent teacher interviews will be held on the evening of Thursday, March 10<sup>th</sup>. The interviews will be 10 minutes in length and the evening is fully booked. The next day, Friday March 11<sup>th</sup> will be P.A. Day. March Break will be the week of March 14<sup>th</sup>-18<sup>th</sup>. Good Friday will be March 25<sup>th</sup> and Easter Monday March 28<sup>th</sup>.

### **Parking**

With the cold weather parents seem to be tempted to park in the bus zone and fire route. This is against the law. In addition, many parents are also leaving their cars idling when they are in or out of the vehicle which is against board policy. **We are a no idle zone**. Not only does vehicle exhaust impact the overall environment of our earth but it has a direct impact on the air quality that the children are breathing.

## **Little Caesars Pizza Campaign**

Our Little Caesars Pizza campaign will take place this month. **Specific dates and information will be coming home soon!!** This fundraiser is very important as money raised contributes to school programs, events and purchases.

# **Good Food Boxes**

The Good Food Boxes were a huge success! 50 boxes were sold to our families. **Unfortunately, we will not be participating in the Good Food Box campaign this month because the delivery date is in the middle of the March Break**. Order forms for the April boxes will go home later this month.

# **Lady Eaton Yearbook**

LAST CHANCE! This year's price is \$17 per book. Don't miss out! Order will be accepted until <b>March 4</b> <sup>th</sup> .		
1. Student Name		
2. Student Name	_Teacher	
Number of Yearbooks:		
\$ Paid:		

